
Report to the Board 20241125 from the Social Commission 
 
The Social Commission will host its Holiday Cheer reception on Friday, December 6, 5:30-7:30 

pm, in both the Lobby Lounge and open Lobby, as we did last year, with live harp music by 

Lauren Hayes next to the Christmas tree. We will celebrate the diversity of Park Tower residents 

with wine, desserts, and finger food appropriate to the season. 

 

If you’ve got a favorite recipe and would like to contribute, please do. Email us at 

ptcasocial@rcn.com so we know to expect it.  

 

Our commission members have been hard at work making new decorations for this event and 

we will raffle off a few of those decorations during the evening. Make sure, when you get your 

name tag at the Welcome Table, that you fill out the raffle ticket and return it to us so we may 

put it “into the hat”. 

 
We will host a family movie night, featuring Inside Out on Saturday, January 11th. Kids from 
elementary to high school already know how great this movie is. What’s surprising is how 
sophisticated it is offering a lot of interest for adults as well. Watch for more information after 
the New Year for the exact time in the Party Room. 
 
The next meeting of the commission will be Thursday, Dec 12, 5:30 pm, on Zoom, during which 
we’ll discuss and plan for our upcoming events. 
 
For more details, see me after tonight’s meeting, see our flyers on the bulletin boards, our 
enlarged flyers by the front desk, notices in Management’s Weekly News & Updates  or join our 
email list by emailing us at ptcasocial@rcn.com. 
 
 
Sincerely submitted,  
Sheldon Atovsky, Acting Chair 
Social Committee 
Park Tower Condominium Association 
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